
 
 

 

Annual report 2019-2020 of the Physics Working Group 

 

1. Members 
 
We have 28 members from 14 different countries: 
 
Two colleagues are retired but still actively contributing 

 

2. PTEE 2021 (2022) Conference 
Due uncertainty with COVID-19, the next PTEE conference is postponed for one year. The next conference, 
PTEE2022 is organized by Tampere University of Applied Sciences in May 2022. SIG of physics and local 
organizers in Tampere welcome all interested in physics teaching in engineering education, to participate 
the event. More information will be launched through SEFI newsletter and SIG pages.  
 
 
 

 

3. Meetings and future activity 
During the academic year, PWG had one meeting, during the SEFI2019 conference. The next meeting will 
be an online meeting during SEFI 2020 conference. Main activity during the next academic year will be the 
start to organize the PTEE2022 conference with the local organizers in Finland. 


